Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue
Manila

ADVISORY

17 April 2018

“Solidarity Day 2018” of the Insurance Commission
will be held on April 26-27, 2018. During the said
dates, transactions with the Licensing Division, as
well as the Agent’s Computerized Examination, shall
be temporarily suspended.

ATTY. JOANNE FRANCES D.C. CASTRO
Officer-In-Charge

é Doyl N
Licensing Division

Head Office; P.O. Box 3589 Manila FAX No. 522-14-34 Tel. Nos. 523-84-61 to 70 Website: www.insurance.gov.ph



